
 

 
 

 
PRESS RELEASE: September 23, 2016 
Subject: UPDATED:  “Crusin the Coast” Fixed Route Bus Schedule 

 
Due to excessive traffic along Hwy 90 during the “Cruisin’ the Coast” events, October 2-9, 2016, we 

anticipate major delays on some of our CTA routes. CTA will do everything possible to run as close to our 

regular scheduled times listed in our route guide. The following routes and schedules have been altered 

to provide continued services during this weeklong event. 

Alternate and Cancelled Service –  

o ROUTE 1 – Beachcomber 

o Wednesday, Oct. 5 & Thursday, Oct. 6 – The Beachcomber route will end service at 7:15pm at 

Edgewater Mall. 

o Friday, Oct. 7 – The Beachcomber router will end service at 12:30pm at Edgewater Mall.  

o Saturday, Oct. 8 – The Beachcomber will not provide service on this day.  

o Route 3 – Beach Trolley (Bay St. Louis / Waveland) 

o Friday & Saturday, Oct. 7 & 8 - Service to the downtown Bay St. Louis area will be altered. 

o Route 4 – D’Iberville 

o Thursday, Friday & Saturday, Oct 6 - 8, from 8am – 6pm, the service on Automall Parkway (City 

Hall) will be suspended, alternate route will be used. ** 

o ROUTE 7 – Ocean Springs 

o Thursday, Oct. 6 & Saturday, Oct. 8 – from 8am – 6pm, the service into the downtown area 

(Villa Maria and Samaritan House) will be suspended, alternate route will be used. ** 

o Friday, Oct. 7 – From 8am – End of Day, the service into the downtown area (Villa Maria and 

Samaritan House) will be suspended, alternate route will be used. ** 

o ROUTE 24 – Keesler AFB   

o Friday & Saturday, Oct. 7 - 8 - Bus will travel along Pass Rd instead of Hwy 90.  Gate 7 – West 

Gate will be utilized to enter and exit the base.  

o ROUTE 34 – Pass Road 

o Sunday, Oct. 2 – from 12:00 pm – End of Day, alternate route will be used. ** 

o ROUTE 37 – Orange Grove 

o Sunday, Oct. 2 – from 12:00 pm – End of Day, alternate route will be used. ** 

Riders are encouraged to pre-plan your trip accordingly. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience 

and thank you for your cooperation.   ** Visit coasttransit.com to view alternate route maps.  

 

“We Keep The Gulf Coast Rolling For You”  


